
RRTPO TAC Meeting – February 8, 2022 
Ridefinders Update 

John O’Keeffe 
 

• Met with DRPT to discuss FY23 Grant applications and 
Vanpool Program 

• Forwarded Department of Environmental Quality Clean 
School Bus Program grant information to all localities in 
RideFinders service area 

• Submitted Commuter Assistance Program monthly vanpool 
report to DRPT 

• Submitted FY23 Grant applications to Colonial Heights and 
DRPT 

• Held RideFinders Advisory Board Meeting virtually 
• Continue to promote “Be the CEO of Your Commute” 
• Completed 2 year project for the Development of Guidelines 

for Establishing Shared-Use Park and Ride Lots with the 
Virginia Transportation Research Council  

 
 


